TELEPHONE : MIDDLESBRO’ 4288

Reference

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Lloyd’s Bank Chambers,

Middlesbrough, 14tn apri1 1937

Dear Sir,

We are forwarding herewith for the
consideration of the Committee plans, in triplieate,
of stern frame and rudder proposed by lMessrs. Furness
Shipbuilding Co. Ltd., for their Yard No.283.

The letter from the Builders is also
enclosed in view of their quotation of the Owners!'
remarks regarding the Stern Frame.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
The ?urveyors,
- x//lx AL

s

The Seeretary,

LONDON.







